
Half Hollow Hills Relay for Life Newsletter 
            March 2009 

American Cancer Society’s Relay for Life 
Half Hollow Hills High School East Track  

Saturday, June 6 – 7, 2009 
7:00 pm to 7:00 am 

 

REGISTER NOW—We Are Online 
www.relayforlife.org/halfhollowhillsNY 

 
Team Captains need to register their team.  No other team member will be able to register for Relay until the 
team captain has set up the team on-line.  The $20 registration fee includes a participant t-shirt.  In order to 
ensure that you receive your t-shirt, you must register no later than April 30, 2009.  Anyone registering 
after this date may still participate in RFL; however, their registration fee will not include a t-shirt. 
 

All student teams must have an ADULT chaperone.  Chaperones are required to be at the event the ENTIRE 
time that their student team in participating.  Adults may divide their chaperone duties into blocks of time.  
Students and Chaperones MUST return the “Youth Policy Documents” to the event co-chairs by June 1, 2009.  
Note:  A student is anyone who has not graduated from high school prior to the event.  Chaperones must be 
at least 25 years old. 
 

Questions:  Contact Debbie Picker at 423-6944 or Pam Schwartz at 367-6223. 
 

CANCER PREVENTION STUDY-3  
Research today for a cancer-free tomorrow 

 

The HHH Relay will offer the unique opportunity to participate first-hand in a landmark new study, the Cancer 
Prevention Study-3 (CPS-3).  The American Cancer Society will be enrolling people into CPS-3, a long-term study 
that will help researchers better identify the lifestyle, environmental and genetic factors that cause or prevent 
cancer.  Participants must be between the ages of 30 to 65 and have had no personal history of cancer.  For 
more information about how to participate in the study or to be a volunteer to help on the day of Relay, please go 
the Cancer Prevention Study-3 website or contact Dr. Sheree Givre, CPS-3 Study Chairperson at 
sdgivre@aol.com. 
 

Meeting Schedule 
All meetings are held at Central Office at 8 pm.   

Team Captains are encouraged to attend.   
All are welcome. 

 

March 12         What to Bring to Relay 
April 2              Student Teams/Chaperone Info 
April 30            Logistical Info 
May 21             T-Shirt Pick up; Campsite Selection 
June 4               Info for Committee Members  

Sponsors 
With the generous support of corporations and local business partners, the Half 
Hollow Relay for Life events have been a tremendous success. The following 
organizations went above and beyond:  Barbara Ross Salon, Big Z Beverage, 
Cactus Salons, Cirella’s, Cl!x, Dunkin Donuts-The Jablon Family, F&W Schmitt 
Farm, Kravet Inc., Mayfair Jewelers, Murphy’s Music, Nationwide-Mitchell 
Blecker Agency, New Vitality, New York Dragons-New York Islanders, The 
Original Vincent’s Clam Bar, Rita’s Ices, Suburban Eats, Suffolk County 
Legislator Steve Stern, Temple Beth Torah and Van Chion Jewelers. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a sponsor or underwriter for the HHH Relay 
for Life 2009, please contact Jack Schwartz at Jack@18cab.com for more 
details. 

 
Survivor Dinner 
If you are a cancer survivor or are going through 
treatments, we would like to invite you and your immediate 
family to attend our Survivor Dinner.  Reservations are 
required.  Please contact Sharon McCune at 470-2124 or at 
smccume@optonline.net or Annemarie Gallipoli at 694-3507 
or at asperin@yummietummie.com for more information. 
 

 
A special thank you to everyone in the Half Hollow Hills 

community for embracing this event and making it so special. 
 

Pam Schwartz                  Debbie Picker 
   jsipromo@aol.com        dpicker@optonline.net  

Event Co-Chairs 



 


